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September 30, 2014 
 

 

Dear COFIM Taxpayer: 

We hereby inform you that the COFIM portal will be available to pay the Municipal SUT 
at Cofim.pr.gov, beginning on November 1, 2014, for the PILOT PROGRAM 
municipalities. During the month of October you may file and pay your COFIM return at 
any Banco Popular branch. If you need additional returns, please visit the participating 
municipalities, the Government Development Bank for Puerto Rico or the Puerto Rico 
CPA Association.  

Taxpayers located outside Puerto Rico, please request your returns at the following 
address: planillascofim@bgfpr.com. You must include your postal address and the 
number of returns per municipality because the returns will be sent by mail. Please take 
into account that the returns are due on the 20th day of every month. Taxpayers located 
outside Puerto Rico may send the returns and the corresponding payments to the 
following postal address: COFIM, 400 Calle Calaf PMB 58, San Juan, PR 00918-1314. 

If you have any doubts or questions, please write to COFIM@bgfpr.com. 

Truly yours, 
 
 
 
José V. Pagán Beauchamp 
Chief Executive Officer 
COFIM 
 


